
Date & time

Sat 17th May 2025 12-2pm

Tues 20th May 2025 12-2pm

Venue

New Art Exchange, 

39 Gregory Boulevard, 

Nottingham NG7 6BE

Nearest tram stop: 

The Forest Tram Stop

Audience

Open to all

Access

Wheelchair, lifts, 

disabled parking

Contact 
Esther.Loseto-

Gerritzen1@nottingham.ac.uk
+44 7811 940707

Do you want to help improve care and support 

for people with memory problems and 

dementia?

At the University of Nottingham we work together 

with people with dementia and family members on 

our research to improve dementia care and support.

People with dementia and family members help us 

come up with new research questions, design flyers, 

and advertise new research projects, amongst many 

other things. 

Come and join 

our ‘drop-in’ 

session and learn 

how you can get 

involved in 

research!

What to expect from the drop-in session?

• Have a chat with University of Nottingham dementia researchers Neil, Orii and Esther

• Learn from the experiences of our current public involvement members;

• Option to stay informed about opportunities to get involved in research.

Free light refreshments 

available

Scan for 

venue info
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